Meyers, Robert (COE)

INQ 07-05

From:

Meyers, Robert (COE)

Sent:

Monday, January 08, 2007 10:11 AM

To:

'Oliva, Lourdes'

Subject: RE: RFP 06-5140 Group Purchasing Services

Ms. Oliva,

There are two reasons why UHC can present to the Board of Trustees regarding this matter and not be in violation of the Cone of Silence. 1) The scope of the presentation is completely unrelated to the Request for Proposal initiated by the Procurement Management Department and the Cone of Silence does not apply to duly-noticed public meetings (I am assuming the PHT Board to which you refer is a public meeting).

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust (305) 350-0613

From: Oliva, Lourdes [mailto:LOliva@um-jmh.org]

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2007 9:25 AM

To: Meyers, Robert (COE)

Cc: Cobb, Ivenette

Subject: FW: RFP 06-5140 Group Purchasing Services

Importance: High

Mr. Meyers,

Regarding the discussion on Quality by UHC to the PHT Board, the topic does not relate to RFP 06-5140 which is still under the Cone of Silence. Please confirm your approval to proceed with scheduled oral presentation.

Lourdes Oliva, CPPB
Procurement Contracting Officer
Procurement Management Department
Jackson Health System
1611 NW 12 Avenue
Miami, FL 33136

----Original Message----From: Oliva, Lourdes

Sent: Friday, January 05, 2007 4:39 PM

To: 'Norwood, CaTanya' **Cc:** Cobb, Ivenette

Subject: RE: RFP 06-5140 Group Purchasing Services

Importance: High

CaTanya,

Please I need to know if the discussion on Quality is related to any tool or services provided by UHC under RFP 06-5140.

Lourdes Oliva, CPPB

1/8/2007

Procurement Contracting Officer Procurement Management Department Jackson Health System 1611 NW 12 Avenue Miami, FL 33136

----Original Message----

From: Norwood, CaTanya [mailto:norwood@uhc.edu]

Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2007 2:58 PM

To: Oliva, Lourdes Cc: Cobb, Ivenette

Subject: RE: RFP 06-5140 Group Purchasing Services

Hi Lourdes,

I do not know the exact date of the retreat, but it appears that the first requested date was the 5th. I have included the e-mail communications below for your information.

Thanks,

CaTanya

CaTanya A. Norwood R.Ph.
Program Director, Custom Supply Chain Solutions
University HealthSystem Consortium
2001 Spring Road Suite 700
Oak Brook, IL 60523
630-575-7564 Office
630-954-4730 Fax
norwood@uhc.edu

The information transmitted in this e-mail and in any replies and forwards are for the sole use of the above individual(s) or entities and may contain proprietary, privileged and/or highly confidential information. Any unauthorized dissemination, review, distribution or copying of these communications is strictly prohibited. If this e-mail has been transmitted to you in error, please notify and return the original message to the sender immediately at the above listed address. Thank you for your cooperation.

----Original Message----

From: Bendell, Abbe RN, MBA-HA [mailto:ABendell@um-jmh.org]

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2007 6:51 AM

To: Finn, Jeannine

Subject: RE: Board Meeting

Hi Jeannine,

I am sorry that this was such a late notice but the Chair of the Board decided to do the meeting on the spur of the moment. He has actually agreed

to include the topic of Quality in the next retreat of the Board. I will try and get the date to see if Dr. Behal would be available and what his

charges would be. We are really moving ahead with Quality as an organizational strategy - which I am very pleased with.

Hope you have had a wonderful holiday season.

Abbe

----Original Message----

From: Finn, Jeannine [mailto:finn@uhc.edu]

Sent: Monday, January 01, 2007 6:22 PM

To: Bendell, Abbe RN, MBA-HA

Subject: RE: Board Meeting

Hello Abbe,

Sorry I was not able to respond to you. Have been out of the office. The physician that I work for, Raj Behal, has done presentations to hospital

Boards on the topic of quality. He would not be available on the fifth. Are there other dates available? I will not be in the office tomorrow, but

will be checking my email in the early afternoon.

Happpy New Year!

Jeannine

From: Oliva, Lourdes [mailto:LOliva@um-jmh.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2007 10:18 AM

To: Norwood, CaTanya **Cc:** Cobb, Ivenette

Subject: RE: RFP 06-5140 Group Purchasing Services

What is the scheduled date of retreat?

Lourdes Oliva, CPPB Procurement Contracting Officer Procurement Management Department Jackson Health System 1611 NW 12 Avenue Miami, FL 33136

----Original Message----

From: Norwood, CaTanya [mailto:norwood@uhc.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, January 03, 2007 2:10 PM

To: Oliva, Lourdes **Cc:** Cobb, Ivenette

Subject: RFP 06-5140 Group Purchasing Services

Hi Lourdes,

Happy New Year! I would like your guidance on how best to proceed with this request. Abbe Bendell is a NAPH fellow at JMH that currently participates in UHC's fellow class. Abbe has requested UHC to present the topic of Quality at the upcoming Board retreat, which appears to be an organizational strategy. Prior to agreeing to present, UHC would like to make sure it is ok to proceed.

Thanks for the guidance,

CaTanya

CaTanya A. Norwood R.Ph.
Program Director, Custom Supply Chain Solutions
University HealthSystem Consortium
2001 Spring Road Suite 700
Oak Brook, IL 60523
630-575-7564 Office
630-954-4730 Fax
norwood@uhc.edu

The information transmitted in this e-mail and in any replies and forwards are for the sole use of the above individual(s) or entities and may contain proprietary, privileged and/or highly confidential information. Any unauthorized dissemination, review, distribution or copying of these communications is strictly prohibited. If this e-mail has been transmitted to you in error, please notify and return the original message to the sender immediately at the above listed address. Thank you for your cooperation.